
****PUBLIC NOTICE**** 
A 

 

PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

Monday, November 14, 2022 at 6:30 PM 

City Hall | 3300 Corinth Parkway 

Due to a lack of agenda items, the Regular Session of the Corinth Planning & Zoning Commission scheduled for 

Monday, November 14, 2022 has been cancelled. The public hearing scheduled for this meeting has been 

rescheduled for a Special Session of the Planning & Zoning Commission to be held on November 28, 2022 at 

6:30 PM. 

Posted on this 10th day of November, 2022 at 5:30 PM on the bulletin board at Corinth City Hall. 

 

 

 

November 10, 2022 

John Webb, AICP  Date of Notice 

Director of Planning and Development Services   

City of Corinth, Texas   

 


